3/14/24
Hello Broad Street families. For your child's folder this week, we have the following information:  
· Nehaunsey Middle School Drama Club will be presenting The Lion King, Jr on Friday, March 22nd at 6 pm. Tickets are $ 5.00. Broad Street students can purchase tickets at the door or by sending money to their homeroom teacher. Nehaunsey students can purchase tickets during school at lunch or at the door. There will also be an "Interacting with the Actors" before the show from 4:30 to 5:30 pm. Attached you will find more information. Any questions can be directed to Mrs. Ernst at lernst@gtsdk8.us
· Attached you will find a flyer for Gibbstown Girls Softball Registration.
· Attached you will find a flyer for a Donation Drive by the VFW Post 5579. This drive benefits Sagbok Elementary School in the Philippines. Donations can be made at the VFW in Gibbstown. 
· Attached you will find a flyer for Gibbstown's Annual Bunny Run. This event will be held on Saturday, March 30th. 

· Just a reminder to please be sure to order breakfast/lunch. Our menus can be found on the district website.
· Just a reminder that progress reports were finalized on March 4th and available through Oncourse Connect.
· NJSLA Testing for Grades 3rd-8th, in ELA, Math and Science will be held the week of May 20th-24th.
· Permission slips for Grades 3rd-5th Field Trip are due by March 15th.
We hope everyone has a great weekend!

